
You don’t need superpowers
    to be a SUPERHERO!

Calling all Super Families                  
                         to join us at 

                                                Catahoula Elementary
    for a day of interactive learning            

    fun for our CE School Family!

        Saturday, February 29, 2020
        9:00 AM - 11:00 AM
  Catahoula Elementary Gym

Student & 

Paren
t 

Statio
ns!

Fill your PUNCH CARD to WIN PRIZES!


